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Dear Minister,

We are writing on behalf of the Council of Licenced Firearms Owners to follow up on our
previous letters of 1 May 2024 and 30 July 2024, which addressed the surrender and disposal
policy for prohibited firearms. Those letters are attached for reference.

As we have not yet received a response, we would be grateful if you could provide us with an
update on this matter at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your attention to this issue. We look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,

Solicitor  |  Franks Ogilvie

Level 5, Wakefield House, 90 The Terrace |PO Box 10388, Wellington  |  www.franksogilvie.co.nz
Commercial & Public Law Ltd trading as Franks Ogilvie
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